
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240173. 

John Plescow 
Friday, February 7, 2025 1 :24 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: We appreciate the rate hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00853-2025 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2025 1:21 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: We appreciate the rate hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240173 

C'Griffi n-Greaux 

From: Clay Lalbachan <clalbachan@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 2:27 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: We appreciate the rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

We have Duke energy in Florida. Just wanted to thank you for raising our rates once again. They're already 
substantially high. Almost impossible to make the electric payment. Now you approve another rate hike. Thank 
you so much! Run Your Gaines energy already has made record profits off the backs of hard-working people 
and now you want to help them make more. How much of a kickback do you receive? 
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